
 

MEDIA STATEMENT 

SABC 3 PROGRAMME ‘REAL TALK’ NOT COMMISSIONED FOR NEW SEASON 

  

Johannesburg - Tuesday, 29 January 2019 – The South African Broadcasting Corporation 

(SABC)  would like to announce that SABC 3’s talk show programme ‘Real Talk’ will not be 

returning for a 5th season, when the current episodes of ‘Real Talk’, which are repeat 

episodes conclude. The decision was taken following the new direction which the channel 

will be taking.  

  

The SABC would like to thank Cheeky Media for their hard work and dedication in delivering 

‘Real Talk’ to SABC 3 audiences.  
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